ALAMEDA COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAIL HEALTH DEPARTMENT
HAZARDOUS MATERIALS DIVISION
MEMORANDTUM

DATE: August 27, 1993

TO: Ravi Arulanantham, Senior Haz. Mat. Spec.
FROM: gar Howell, Chief, HazMat Division
SUBJECT: Meeting at Cox School 8/26/93

Ravi please put together a short memo to files for the meeting we
attended last night. Include # of attendees, subject and speaker
for each, attitude of community, etc. When you have a draft lets
get together and compile our memories for the report. We should do

this by Monday.

Thanks




